
Urbana Corporation’s Drilling Update February 13, 2025 

 

Hello everyone, 

The drill is now on the first hole and drillers have all arrived at the camp. They will start 

the first hole in the morning.   

Below is an older map that shows drill locations and what needed to be cut at the time.  

All trails on the east side of the map are now cut (all green color).  

Drill is at site PU-25-023 which will become drill hole UU-25-01 once started.  

 

 

Thanks, 
Mathieu Stephens, P.Geo. 
  


